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Friday 25th June 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re. September 2021 classes & transition arrangements 

 

Please share the following information with your children, showing next year’s class arrangements and in particular, 

who your child’s class teacher will be from September 2021. 

Year Group and Name Teacher Learning Support Team 

Reception - Cherry  Miss Hill (Early Years Phase Lead) Miss Ives 

Year 1 – Maple Miss Edwards (Y1 & 2 Phase Lead) Mrs Walton 

Year 2 - Willow Miss Sapiano Mrs Harris 

Year 3 - Ash Miss Luck (Y3 & 4 Phase Lead) Mrs Hatcher (Part Share) 

Year 4 – Beech  Miss Moxham  Mrs Hatcher (Part Share) 

Year 5 – Sycamore 
(currently Year 4 Hazel class) 

Mrs Gardiner (Y5 & 6 Phase Lead) Miss Geddis (Trainee Teacher) 

Year 5 – Name TBC  
(currently Year 4 Beech class) 

Miss Collin Mrs Larr 

Year 6 - Oak Miss Usher Mrs Edridge 

Transition arrangements  

On Monday 5th July, our teachers will be moving for the afternoon session to their new class for transitional activities. 

We will be arranging a face-to-face parent drop in session in September, for parents to meet their child’s new teacher. 

 

Staffing changes 

Sadly, Miss Marbe (Year 6 teacher) and Mrs Travis (HLTA) are leaving Coopersale at the end of this term. Both have been 

successful in appointments at other local Essex schools. Of course, we are saddened to say our goodbyes to both but we 

wish both, Miss Marbe and Mrs Travis, immense satisfaction in their new posts.  

 

We are also saying goodbye to Mrs Kimber, who is currently on maternity leave. Mrs Kimber will be missed greatly.  

 

The successful appointment of a new teacher for September has already taken place. We welcome, Miss Sapiano, to our 

Coopersale team. For some families, Miss Sapiano may sound familiar and that is because this year she has completed 

her trainee teacher course in Year 5. 

 

We will be welcoming a new trainee teacher through our West Essex SCITT programme for September. Miss Geddis will 

be working with Mrs Gardiner in our Year 5 Sycamore class. 

 

With kind regards, 

Mr. Dale Bateman (Headteacher) 

 
Headteacher 

Mr. Dale Bateman 
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